Vermersch, Amy H, EMNRD

From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 3:12 PM

To: ‘Moskal, Steven’; Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
Cc: Blagg, Jefferey

Subject: RE: C-141 RE: Irvin Com 001E

Et All,

Ok thanks, as | mentioned | have already given it a new incident number # NCS1725738890 | will also go
ahead and give it a new 3RP # 1053.

| won’t sign the attached C-141 | will drop a note on it that we accepted it for record and attach this email
correspondence. So if | understand correctly the remaining soil impacts are being addressed via SVE and the
ground water plum is being monitored correct?

Thanks

Cory Smith

Environmental Specialist

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 115
cory.smith@state.nm.us

From: Moskal, Steven [mailto:Steven.Moskal@bp.com]

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 10:23 AM

To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>; Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us>; Bayliss,
Randolph, EMNRD <Randolph.Bayliss@state.nm.us>

Cc: Blagg, Jefferey <jeffcblagg@aol.com>

Subject: FW: C-141 RE: Irvin Com 001E

Cory,
| was able to dig through Jeff Peace’s old email and found that a C-141 was submitted to Glenn Von Gonten. See below.

Also attached is the excavation info for the site. Please let me know what else you need from me.

Steve Moskal
BP Lower 48 — San Juan

Field Environmental Coordinator
Phone: (505) 330-9179



§d bp

This email and any attachments are intended only for the addressee(s) listed above and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. If you are not
an itended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by return email, delete this email and any attachments, and destroy any copies of same. Any unauthorizea
review, use, copying disclosure or distribution of this email and any attachments is prohibited.

From: Peace, Jeffrey

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 10:18 AM
To: 'Glennn.vonGonten@state.nm.us'
Subject: C-141

Glenn,
Attached is a C-141 that reports finding of groundwater impacts at the Irvin Com 1E well. If you need more
information or have any questions let me know.

Jeff Peace, PE

Field Environmental Advisor
B. P. America

200 Energy Court
Farmington, NM 87401
peace.jeffrey@bp.com
(505) 326-9479 - Office
(505) 330-4937 - Cell




